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Tidings from the East!

We have begun a new year and I am happy to be serving as Worshipful Master again. In January several of the officers and 
myself attended the annual Founder's Day as a virtual online event. The program was informative and was enjoyed by all. We 
also had our Installation of Officers in December. This was followed by the Feast of St. John the Evangelist. We enjoyed a good 
meal and fine fellowship as always.

Our Lodge of Instruction has been rescheduled for February 25tht at 7:00pm at Lakeville. We will be the only Lodge instructed 
and are responsible for the opening and closing of the Fellow Craft Degree. All officers need to attend this meeting to avoid a 
penalty by Grand Lodge against us.

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, March 4th, at 7:30pm. A corned beef and cabbage dinner will be served at 6:30. Please 
RSVP for dinner to Fred Rowe (574-784-8948 / frowe@mchsi.com) by Tuesday.
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Dear Sisters and Brothers,

I hope everyone is doing well and staying warm! It certainly has been a snowy month but our upcoming meeting hopes to bring 
some warmth as we celebrate the coming Spring. We will have our meeting on Tuesday March 2nd at 7:30p.m. Please feel free 
to dress warmly as dress for the meeting is casual. Refreshments will be provided following the meeting.

Please bring a box of Kleenex to our meeting as we will be preparing Easter baskets for shut-ins.

I have missed seeing everyone and look forward to our meeting and catching up!

Baskets of Blessings!

Barb

Worshipful Master: Brian Hoover - 574-233-2671 - n9lhm@yahoo.com

Worthy Matron: Barb Woods - 928-814-6200 - hopeudance8@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Lodge of Instruction @ Lakeville - No Dinner.Feb-25 @ 7:00pm
Thu Dinner (RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by March 2nd)Mar-4 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Mar-4 @ 7:30pm

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Mar-2 @ 7:30pm


